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 St Mary and St Thomas CE Primary School Newsletter

Week Beginning: Monday 30th October 2017


WELCOME BACK 
Welcome back to all our pupils and families after what I trust has been a fun half-term break. We have a busy half-term ahead filled with lots of learning and fun activities. Please refer to your autumn dates (which are also on the school website) for more details.
JACK AND THE BEANSTALK
This week we booked M&M productions to come into school to present Jack and the Beanstalk. It was a fantastic production and an excellent opportunity for the pupils to watch live theatre. The children (and staff!!) loved it! 
SCHOOL PHOTOS
This week we have had our school photos. All the children looked smart and well presented. You will have received your proof, please return to school by 9th November 2017. 
BIG FIRST AID LESSON
Today we worked with St John’s Ambulance website to follow the big first aid lesson - this was an excellent opportunity to remind the pupils how to stay safe and what to do in the case of an emergency. 
TRUST VALUES AFTERNOON 
This week we have also reflected on this term’s value which is TRUST. Throughout the term, the staff and children will be reminding themselves what it means to trust, the importance of trusting others and how we can continue to promote trust in our school. 
POPPY APPEAL
[bookmark: _GoBack]Poppys and other commemorative items will be on sale from Monday 6th November, prices start from 20p for a Poppy and 50p to £1 for the other items which include wristbands, bracelets, snap rulers and keyrings. The items will be sold throughout the day and not available to buy from the school office.
ARTS FORTNIGHT SHOWCASE
In the final two weeks of last half-term, we held our arts and poetry fortnight. It was a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn and develop new skills and demonstrate their creativity. This week we will be putting all the pupil’s work together to create an exhibition to display their skills. We’d like to welcome all parents and carers into school to have a look at the pupils’ work. The times for these showcases are below:

	N & Y6 parents and carers
	Tuesday 7th November @2:30pm

	R & Y5 parents and carers
	Wednesday 8th November @2:30pm

	Y1 & Y4 parents and carers
	Thursday 9th November @2:30pm

	Y2 & Y3 parents and carers
	Friday 10th November @2:30pm




COMING UP…
Monday 6th November 2017: Flu jabs for pupils in R-Y4
Thursday 9th November 2017: Y1 family learning at 2:15pm in the school hall   
Friday 10th November 2017: School Nurse drop in clinic 2:30-3:30pm. If you wish to make an appointment, contact the school office. 
w/b Monday 13th November 2017: Antibullying week for all year groups 







Well done to the following children, who have won the Headteacher’s Award this week!

	CLASS
	NAME
	REASON

	NURSERY
	All of nursery
	Brilliant behaviour during Jack and the Beanstalk

	RECEPTION
	Dexter 
	Amazing effort with reading

	YEAR 1
	Tameika 
	Making lots of effort with her work

	YEAR 2
	Ellie 
	Always working hard

	YEAR 3
	Ellis 
	A massive improvement in attitude and behavior – keep it up!

	YEAR 4
	Ethan 
	Being a loyal, kind friend

	YEAR 5
	Year 5 
	For producing a super assembly on their work for Black History month.

	YEAR 6
	Nikkita 
	Being a fantastic leader in our out of school sporting activity 



       


	LUNCHTIME AWARDS
	YEAR
	NAMEATTENDANCE AWARD
Whole school attendance last week was 95.5%
Well done to Reception Class with 95.4% and Year 6 with 98.9%.  They have won the class attendance awards this week!
Well done everyone!


	REC
	Marcus 

	YEAR 1 
	Harley 

	YEAR 2
	Matthew 

	YEAR 3
	Danielle 

	YEAR 4
	Alfie 

	YEAR 5
	Mason 

	YEAR 6
	Abbie 



ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK
         Rec                         95.4%
Y1			  94.8%
Y2			  93.4%
Y3			  97.9%
Y4		              96.0%
Y5			  94.4%
   Y6 	 	           98.9%  





Believe in ourselves, each other and God; Achieve in all we do; Shine every day!
Confidence, Trust, Resilience, Compassion, Hope, Independence, Forgiveness
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